
PTO/CRA NEWSLETTER, 2-21-2017 

 

Good morning friends! I hope that everyone had a great, long weekend. 

 

Remember… every day this week school ends at 1:15 p.m. due to Parent/Teacher Conferences. 

 

We will set up for the book fair after school today, at 1:30 in the library. The more help we 

have, the faster it will go so please stop by if you can lend a hand. Also, we will take down the 

book fair Thursday night at 8:00 p.m. and we'd love anyone who is available to come and 

help. If you are available to come help with the fair while it's open, please sign up on the 

link: Book Fair Help 

 

The PTO is bringing dinner for the teachers on Thursday so they have something yummy to 

eat during Parent Teacher conferences. If you would like to bring something, here is the 

link: Teacher Dinner Help 

 

If you would like to help plan the Art Festival, please sign up today! Here's the link: Art Festival 

Planning Committee 

Girls On The Run starts this Friday and we only have 6 spots left.  We would love to have your 

3rd-6th grade girls join us.  If you are interested, please sign up today.  We are excited to start 

this program this Friday from 1:15-3:15. 

 

Any questions about any PTO activity or event, please email Alicia West 

at alijwest@gmail.com. 
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